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FRANK B. KELLOGG 

SAI NT PAUL 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford, 
100 North 7th Street, 
Minneapolis, Minnesota. 

My dear Mr. Ford: 

April 9, 1934. 

I received your kind letter of April 7th 
in vi ting me to be the honorary chairman ,·of the Minne-
sota Committee of The American Friends of Lafayette. 
I regret very much that I cannot a.ccept the position. 
I am of course an admirer of tha t great Frenchman 
and would do anything to honor his memury tha t it 
would be possible for me to do. However I am called 
upon to join such a large number of organiz&tions 
that I find it necessary to decline. Thanking you 
for the invitation, I am 

Sincerely yours, /'> ~..-/" 
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